
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 4, 2019, 
 
Lisa Bradley 
Contracting Officer 
Oklahoma Central Purchasing 
5005 N. Lincoln Blvd. Ste 300 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 
(405) 521-2116 
 
 
RE: Removal of Item from OK State Contract #SW220 
 
Good afternoon,  
 
G T Distributors, INC would like to remove the CCI-53612 from the contract as this item is 
discontinued. If you have any questions or concern, please feel free to call of email me back. Thank 
you for your understanding.  
 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
David Curtis 
Bids Manager 
G T Distributors 
PO BOX 16080 
Austin, TX, 78761 
Phone:  512-451-8298 ext. 856 
Fax: 512-453-6149  
david.curtis@gtdist.com 
www.gtdist.com 
 

PO Box 16080, Austin, TX  78761       Telephone (512) 451-8298       FAX (512) 453-6149 
 


	PO Box 16080, Austin, TX  78761       Telephone (512) 451-8298       FAX (512) 453-6149

